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MetroWest Elementary School Kicks Off Summer at Family Fun 
Day! 

 
MetroWest Elementary School (MWES) spent a day playing and having fun at 
their Family Fun Day on May 17. The event, sponsored by MWES Parent 
Teacher Association invited all MWES students and their families out for a 
day full of activities including a dunk tank, face painting, bounce houses, “Pie 
the Teacher” and more! Students could strap on their roller skates or 
scooters and safety gear and participate in the Great Wheel Challenge. 
Families competed together for great prizes in group field games. 
 
This year, MetroWest’s Public Safety Officers joined in on the fun to educate 
both students and parents about community and personal safety. MetroWest 
Public Safety Officers got to know MetroWest families in the community and 
offered Identi-Kid packets, junior officer stickers, and free sit-ins in the patrol 
cars. 
 
Thanks to all MetroWest Elementary School teachers and administration for a 
great 2013 – 2014 school year! Have a great summer and we look forward to 
another fabulous year! 

 

 


